Dear Oregon Senators,

| ask your support for the National Popular Vote bill, HB2927. Please support it without a ballot referral.
| can only imagine - and dread - the influx of out-of-state money to defeat this measure. It's a common-
sense plan and reinforces the idea that every vote counts. Oregon’s House has approved it four times,
and all of you should be allowed to vote on it, too.

Oregon should be leading other states in this widely accepted plan, not lagging behind.

Thank you for your work in the legislature. Enjoy a productive short session.

Best wishes,

Laurie Caplan

766 Lexington Avenue
Astoria 97103



